
S02-8 
 

 
Motion regarding privacy of Social Security numbers: 

 
To prevent fraudulent use of employees' personal information, the 
University administration should take all feasible steps to reduce or 
eliminate the use of social security numbers for the purpose of identifying 
university employees to groups outside the University. 


